
             

May 25, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians & Students of Easton School, Grades K-8:

Students have the opportunity of participating in the Real Dawgs Read program this summer, 
after school is out. This can be done either on paper or online (but not both).  Students start 
reading AFTER the last day of school. They need to read for 30 minutes, for 30 different days, 
and they will earn a reward. 
 
The easiest way to participate is online. Students should get started here: 
uw.edu/realdawgsread/
Code: huskiesread2023

If a student would like to participate on paper, a journal will be available for them next week 
from their classroom teacher. Please note, the journal will still need to be emailed to the 
program when it is complete. 
 
Once on the site, the instructions will guide students on how to proceed. Basically, students 
download the reading journal as an interactive pdf FIRST. Then they record their reading by 
typing directly onto the pdf, or they can print it and fill it out by hand. Either way, once the 
journal is complete, it must be emailed to the program. Then return to the site to fill out a form 
for a reward. **Make sure to save the code because you will need to use it TWICE.**

If you have questions, prior to school letting out, please reach out to Julie Miller at 
millerj@easton.wednet.edu, or (509) 656-2317.  
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Sincerely,

Julie Miller
Easton School
District Secretary


